27 Gondar Gardens
London NW6 1EP

Jan 26 2 2014

020 7431 7613

Dear Sirs,

Application Ref : 2014/7236/P at 29 Gondar Gardens

Although I have not received notifaction of this application from yourselves, as
leaseholder of the garden flat at the above address, I would make the following
comments; since | would be affected to some degree.

At present the rear walls of these two properties are flush. However, as I understand it, if
permission is granted, the next door, ground floor extension would be enlarged by 3m. If
this goes ahead my rear view of the gardens and trees will be reduced somewhat; and
there will be a loss of light in this already dark location, especially in the early morning
when direct sunlight comes through at some times of the year.

On these grounds, therefore, 1 would like to object to this application.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Mygind



